Your safety iIs
our priority

The health and safety of our school is our
priority, so we are asking each of you to
take the following steps:

Keep masks on at all times
while in this space.

Practice social distancing
by staying 6 feet apart.

Use soap and water, and
wash your hands for at

least 20 seconds.
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